
Monday 9th October - EYFS / KS1 local area walk (afternoon)
Tuesday 10th October - Wear yellow for World Mental Health day
Thursday 12th October - Year 6 High Adventure meeting 5:30pm -
6:30pm
Tuesday 17th October - Parents’ evening
Thursday 19th October - Individual photos
Thursday 19th October - Parents’ evening
Friday 27th October - School closes for half term
Monday 6th November - School reopens
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C L A S S  A T T E N D A N C E

World Mental Health Day - Tuesday 10th October  

World Mental Health Day is celebrated on 10th October and it
aims to raise awareness of mental health issues around the world,
promote discussion about feelings and emotions and encourage
us to think about how we can support our own and others’ mental
health. 

I wanted to inform you that our current business partner and office manager, Mrs. Chambers, will be leaving our
school at the end of this half term. I would like to take this opportunity to express our sincere gratitude for her hard
work and dedication during her time at Park Grove.

Mrs. Chambers has been an invaluable asset to our school community, making significant contributions to the
operational efficiency of the school. Her professionalism, attention to detail, and commitment to excellence have
greatly benefited our children, staff, and parents alike.

We are pleased to announce that we have appointed a new business partner, Mrs Botterill, who will be joining us after
the half-term break. She has worked extensively in the education sector and we are confident that her appointment
will allow for the continued smooth running of the school office.

Once again, a huge thank you to Mrs Chambers for all her hard work and dedication - we will really miss her!
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To mark the day we are inviting everyone to wear something yellow to raise awareness. 
The day is promoted by Young Minds and their website has lots of information and advice for parents
https://www.youngminds.org.uk/parent/ 

https://www.youngminds.org.uk/parent/

